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Relationships 

& 

Acceptance  

Science 
 

Throughout this term, we will be exploring living 
things and their habitats. We will look at  

identifying living things as well as comparing 
and contrasting different habitats. We will also 

continue to discuss seasons. 

Meet the Team! 

Team Leader: Kate 

Teaching Staff: Lauren, Dorothy, Kate and 
Lizzie  

 
Support Staff: Heather, Rukia, Chinaza and 

Holly. 

Topic 

This term our learning will be centred around 
the topic of Relationships and Acceptance and 
our core text will be ‘Tadpole’s Promise’ by 
Jeanne Willis. We will be looking at changes 

and exploring this in relation to life cycles. We 
will also be exploring different countries and 
comparing and contrasting them to our own. 

Supporting Your Child’s Learning at 
Home 

Please continue to read with your child on a 
daily basis -  both their reading book we 
have sent home as well as real books.  

Spellings and Maths homework will be sent 
home every Friday. Please see your child’s 
class teacher if you are unable to log on to  

Mathletics. 

Writing 

In writing, we will be continuing to develop 
positive attitudes towards and stamina for 
writing. We will be writing various narra-

tives, both fictional and real as well as writ-
ing for different purposes. We will also be 

working on developing our story writing, as 
well as planning for a story and editing for 

improvements. 

Reading 

There will be a mixture of both phonics and 
spelling and grammar lessons which will 

continue to be on a daily basis this term We 
will also continue to have a daily guided 

reading session which will include  
developing inference and comprehension 

skills as well as reading strategies. 

Mathematics 

This term in Maths we will continue to focus 
on securing our knowledge of numbers to 
100 and beyond. We will be looking at   

identifying properties of shape, as well as 
comparisons. We will also be revisiting    

fractions and exploring units of           
measurement. 

Educational Visits 

This term, 2KL will continue with swimming on 
a Monday afternoon. All Year 2 classes will be 
visiting the Barbican on Monday 30th March to 
watch London’s Symphony Orchestra. This is 

part of the ‘Fantastic Folk’ project the children 
will be involved in this term. 

P.E. 
This term Year 2 will have P.E. 

on a Monday and Tuesday. 


